
Andrew J. Sasso
Director, Regulatory Affairs       Telephone: 416.542.7834
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited      Facsimile: 416.542.3024
14 Carlton Street regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com

December 10, 2018

via EMAIL

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) Application to Finalize
2019 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges (EB-2018-0071) –
Draft Rate Order

Toronto Hydro has reviewed the OEB’s Draft Decision and Rate Order.  Toronto Hydro confirms as
correct the rates and charges in the Tariff.

Toronto Hydro notes that the OEB approves five decimal places for its rates calculations.  When applied
to the bill impact calculations, it results in a monthly increase of $6.33 for a residential customer
consuming 750 kWh, which represents an approximate 5.41% increase on total bill.

Toronto Hydro has filed an updated Bill Impacts table in Excel format.

Yours truly,

Andrew J. Sasso

cc:  Donald Lau, Case Manager, OEB
       Anila Dumont, Legal Counsel, Toronto Hydro


